
April 13, 1978 
 
Dear José, 
 
What a beautiful day it was and how I did enjoy visiting the Collage again and seeing 
you. Thank you very much for making arrangements so that I could come. I 
appreciated your inviting me for lunch –it was such fun. 
We had a nice weekend in the country, but have been terrifically busy since we have 
been home. President Ford is here on a visit and we had dinner with him Tuesday 
evening (only 12 in all). Was an extraordinary opportunity. I am sure he is very 
competent, but what impressed me most was what an extremely fine person he 
seemed to be. Hope he wins, the future may be better. 
My aunt arrive today and cousin tomorrow to stay through the weekend. Then back to 
peace and quiet and work. 
I will write George Weaver a note. Hope we can get Mr. Logan, but I don’t know how 
good the chances are. We still don’t have official approval to search and then seem to 
be a lot others interested. I’ll be sure that his dossier gets a careful review. 
 
Have a good trip this June –sounds great. Thanks again for everything. 
Devotedly, 
[Signatura] 
 
 


